

September 26, 2007

Harmony Expositions Attention: Nancy Murphy 26 Meadow Road Orchard Park NY 14127

Dear Nancy and Harmony Staff:

Thank you so much for organizing our second annual Wellness Fair this summer! What a blast it was! You made me look like a star, even though I barely lifted a finger. The selection of vendors and the organization, professionalism and sincerity of you and your staff is fantastic. All we had to do is show up and enjoy the day! Our employees wanted to make sure we are hosting another fair next year.

nancy

Truly you are my favorite vendor. You put so much work into securing the best vendors in Western New York and it is obvious they think very highly of you, too.

You truly love what you do and it shows. Keep up the great work!

Westerman

I look forward to next year's event!

Kindest regards,

ASTELLAS PHARMA MANUFACTURING, INC.

Julie Westerman

Human Resource Representative

Direct Dial (716) 775-2202

PS: Please say "hello" to your parents for me.